
The Rozelle Rail Yards site, once home to an active freight 
rail line, has not been operational for more than 20 years.  
As a heavily contaminated site, it is well overdue for a  
clean-up. The NSW Government is currently planning  
to commence a range of clean-up activities on the  
site including:

●● Installing erosion and sediment controls 

●● Searching for and recoding all known services (water, 
electricity, gas, telco etc) on the site

●● Clearing overgrown and noxious vegetation and waste

●● Removing the unused railway lines and the remains of 
derelict buildings. 

This clean-up work needs to happen regardless of any 
future development of the site, including the proposed  
M4-M5 Link.

Due to the nature of the site including the heavy 
contamination, an environmental assessment called a 
review of environmental factors (REF) will be undertaken 
and put on public display for community comment. This 
process is likely to commence later this year with a view 
to commencing the clean-up in the first half of 2017. We 
anticipate it will take around a year to complete.
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We speak your language
To learn more simply visit westconnex.com.au/yourlanguage. Need an interpreter? Call the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 131 450
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